International
Center of Photography

1130 Fifth Avenue
New York, NY 10028
212-860-1777

September 18, 1980

Nell Dorr

Villa Serena

Nettleton Hollow Road
Washington, Conn. 06793

Board of Trustees Dear Nell,

Officers
Henry M

The Trustees and Staff of the International Center
of Photography thank you so much for your donation
of photographs to the forthcoming benefit auction.

M

Your support and commitment will kelp us to secure
a permanent foundation for the Center.

A registrar's receipt for your records has been sent
to you already, and an ICP Membership Card is now
enclosed.

Again, our thanks and gratitude for your support.

Sincerely yours,
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Joyce Menschel
Auction Chairperson

Enclossre: bMembership Card




